
 

Eton Wick Village Association (EWVA) is a group of volunteers who have come together with the aim of helping to 

make our community a better place to live, work, and visit.  You will hopefully have seen the newsletter we have 

created over the last couple of months.  There is a wealth of information in this newsletter about our village and what 

is happening around us.  If you would like to be sent the newsletter each month by email, then send us a message on 

ewva_committee@outlook.com and we will include you on the mailing list.  Alternatively, you can find it on the EWVA 

Facebook page, our website, or in hard copy in the Village Pharmacy or next door at Hair by Us. 

To help us move forward, below is a short survey to ask you, our village community, what you want for Eton Wick.  We 

will use your feedback to direct our future efforts.  This survey will be available on Facebook, on our website, and 

delivered to all households in Eton Wick to ensure it is accessible to as many as possible.  

Below is a list of five questions   We would be grateful if you could answer as fully as possible.  

What is good in Eton Wick? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What would you like to see in Eton Wick we don’t have already? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you consider volunteering if the right group was available to you?  We have several community groups that 
require volunteers – Youth Club, Scouts, Litter picking, Waterways, Gardening (Bell Lane space), and the Library 
(opening soon) will require volunteers to extend its opening hours.  Perhaps there is something else you would like 
to do that we can develop into a group?  Volunteering is an excellent way to get out and about, meet people and 
find out what is going on in the village.  If you are willing to volunteer, then please contact us.  We would be very 
happy to support you in attending your first volunteering session or introduce you to the leader of the group prior 
to the session so you will know someone there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What would you like to see the community raise funds for? e.g., Library, Eton Wick in Bloom (planters, hanging 
baskets, beds by Bell Lane shops etc), Youth Club equipment, Speed Indicator Device (digital road sign that shows 
how fast someone is driving into the village), or is there something else you feel you would like to fundraise for 
that would be a benefit to Eton Wick? 
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Are you aware that we are trying to start a Neighbourhood Watch group in the village?  We have a village 
coordinator but need individual street volunteers to cascade information to residents on their street and keep 
them updated.  This can be done on a WhatsApp or email group and won’t be a great deal of work.  Its about being 
the ‘eyes & ears’ of the community for any criminal or suspicious behaviour and ensuring any vulnerable people in 
our community are supported.  If you are willing to be a street coordinator, then please let us know your name 
and contact details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Is there anything else you would like to say about Eton Wick that we have not covered in this survey? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Send completed surveys by email to ewva_committee@outlook.com, or post into collection boxes in the Village 

Pharmacy or Hair by Us, before end June 2024.  We will review all responses and thank you in advance for sharing your 

feedback with us. 
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